
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
March 16, 2020 
 
 
River Group / Faith Broadcasting Network 
 
PRECAUTIONS WITH REGARD TO COVID-19 VIRUS 
 
 
In line with the recent precautionary measures announced by President Cyril Ramaphosa of South Africa 
on March 15 concerning the containment of the spreading of the COVID-19 virus, Faith Broadcasting 
Network has decided to postpone the live Faith on Fire Conference. 
 
The Faith on Fire Conference scheduled and advertised for April 5 - May 3 has been postponed in the 
interim to May 3 - June 7. This interim postponement will remain in effect provided that the spread of the 
virus has been contained by May 2020; should the containment prove ineffective a further 
announcement will be made. 
 
Effective immediately (and as will be announced by any future media advertising): 
 
Faith on Fire Conference  May 3 - June 7 
Dedication of the Faith Dome June 5 - 7 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors 
 


